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Ministerial Correspondence Unit - IM13/45351 (FYI) No Gasfield in Byron Shire

From: Lin Wrona <Lin.Wrona@minister.nsw.gov.au>

To: "mecudop@planning.nsw.gov.au" <mcudop@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date: 11/12/2013 2:26 PM

Subject: IM13/45351 (FYI) No Gasfield in Byron Shire

Attachments: IMG_0853 small.jpg; MO Corro Action Sheet.doc

From: Wendy Royston [mailto:wsroyston@amail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, 6 November 2013 4:15 PM

To: Wendy Royston
Subject: No Gasfield in Byron Shire

Dear Sir

Please see attached photo which represents the results of a house to house survey conducted by
volunteers in Brunswick Heads. As you can see 93% of residents want the area to remain Gasfield
Free. 3% voted in favour of a gasfield and the remaining 4% were undecided.

This is a resounding statement from the residents of Brunswick Heads, Byron Shire. In a democracy
that sort of percentage must surely be listened to. 1 expect you will extend that courtesy to these
residents and all communities which have had similarly high percentages of people wanted to remain
Gasfield Free, whether in a town or country area.

Please represent your constituencies by listening to them and do not support the mining industry

which threatens to turn our beautiful homeland into an industrial wasteland. Allow our children and
their children to live with clean air and water, which we were lucky enough to be brought up with.

Yours sincerely
Wendy Royston
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